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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
NO. 03854 S, 2022

TO:

GULAYAN SA PAARALAN PROGRAM (GPP) IMPLEMENTATION STATUS

Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Division Chiefs, CID and SGOD

Public Schools District Supervisors/ Acting PSDSs
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
District/School GPP Coordinators

All Others Concerned

. DepEd Memo No. 223 s. 2016 entitled “Strengthening the Implementation of the Gulayan

sa Paaralan Program (GPP) In Public Elementary and Secondary Schools Nationwide” and
DepEd Memo No. 293 s. 2007 entitled “Gulayan sa Paaralan” were issued to encourage both
public elementary and secondary schools to establish school gardens and sustain them.

. Relative to this, all elementary and secondary schools are requested to submit the

implementation status of the Gulayan sa Paaralan Program through this online link :

- - -

. Data gathered through this link shall be used as basis for the GPP implementation review.

Al Districts are also directed to submit names of their designated District GPP Coordinators.

You may email sgodbohol.yfd@deped.gov.ph in this format:

 District Name:

Name of Designated District GPP
Coordinator:

Name of PSDS (Designating Officer)

. Kindly comply this report not later than June 10, 2022.

~ Widest dissemination and prompt compliance of all concerned is desired.

BIANITO A. DAGATAN EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendentcy-
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